Caribou
hearings
scheduled

A public meeting to dis-
cuss a draft treaty between
the U. S. and Canada
on caribou will be held in
Fairbanks on September 14.
Sponsored by the U.S. Fish
and Wildlife Service, the
meeting will begin at 10 AM
at the Fairbanks North Star
Borough Library conference
room.

The original draft of the
treaty was revised at an
international meeting in
Whitehorse in the spring
and completed on May 14,
1979.



